
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton St. Telephone:  416.542.2513 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile:  416.542.3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 

November 26, 2010 

 
 

 

 

via OEB RESS e-filing – original to follow by mail 
 

Ms. E. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.’s and Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.’s  

2011-2014 Board-Approved Conservation and Demand Management Programs 

– Notice of Application and Hearing  
Board File Nos.  EB-2010-0332 / EB-2010-0331 

 

Pursuant to Hydro One Network Inc.’s (Hydro One) and Hydro One Brampton Networks 

Inc.’s Notice of Application and Hearing posted on November 19, 2010, Toronto Hydro-
Electric System Limited (THESL) requests Intervenor Status in the EB-2010-0332 and EB-

2010-0331 proceedings.   

 

THESL is an electricity distributor operating under Licence ED-2002-0497.  As an OEB-
regulated utility, THESL has a direct interest in all matters of jurisdiction, substance and 

procedure with respect to the regulation of electricity in Ontario, and in decisions of the 

Board which may affect THESL’s operation in the Ontario electricity market.  In particular, 

as a customer of Hydro One, THESL (and its customers) will be affected by the Board’s 
decision on whether to allow CDM programs to be funded by all provincial ratepayers 

through the Global Adjustment Mechanism through the IESO billing.   

 

THESL reserves the right to be heard, to appear by or with counsel of its choice, to cross-
examine on all subject matters in this hearing that may relate to its interest, to advance 

evidence on specific matters that are relevant to this proceeding and to present argument. 
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THESL requests electronic copies of Hydro One’s prefiled evidence.  THESL further requests 

to be included in the distribution list for any documents, correspondence or updates 

related to this proceeding. 

 
THESL does not intend to seek an award of costs in this proceeding and will be governed 

by the decision of the Board to hold a written or oral hearing in this matter. 

 

For the purposes of this proceeding, please direct all your questions or comments to me at:  
 

Glen Winn 

Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 

Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 

tel:  416.542.2517 

fax:  416.542.3024 
email:  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com   

 

 

Yours truly, 
 

[Original signed by] 

 
Glen Winn 
 
:GAW/acc 

 
cc: Anne-Marie Reilly – Senior Regulatory Coordinator, Hydro One Networks Inc., via electronic mail only 

to regulatory@hydroone.com   
 Scott Miller – Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Hydro One Brampton, via electronic mail only to 

smiller@hydroonebrampton.com   

 


